
April 1, 2022
Happy Friday Stober Families,
It is hard to believe that April is here! This month marks the beginning of our state testing as well
as the countdown to our Spring Gala! As we move into Spring in Colorado I want to encourage
everyone to continue to watch the weather to make sure that on the cold days students have the
appropriate gear! As we know, the weather can be unpredictable this time of year!

Coming Up:
April 5- CMAS Testing Begins-See Testing Schedule Below
April 13-PIE & PTA Meetings-In Person
April 14-Dine to Donate @ Basic Kneads
April 22- No School-Staff Planning Day
April 29-Day Without Hate
April 29-Stober 2022 Gala Sock Hop @ Applewood Golf Course 6pm

2022 3rd-5th Grade CMAS Testing
CMAS testing begins at Stober next week, beginning with 4th and 5th grade English Language
Arts. CMAS (Colorado Measure of Academic Success) is the state mandated assessment that
we implement on an annual basis. Students in grades 3-5 are tested on their proficiencies in
Math and English Language Arts. Our 5th graders are also tested on their Science proficiencies.

Our students have been working very hard in their classes learning and growing and we are
excited for them to show what they know! To ensure that your child can test with their class,
please make note of the dates and times below. We ask that you do your best to make
sure your student is on time to school and that you avoid scheduling appointments on
these days so that students are able to test on time in their classrooms.

Week Grade Time Test

April 5-7 4 10:20-12:20 ELA (90 min)

April 5-7 5 9:30-11:30 ELA (90 min)

April 12-14 3 8:30-10:30 ELA (90 min)

April 12-14 4 10:45-12:00 Math (65 min)

April 12-14 5 9:30-10:45 Math (65 min)

April 19-21 3 8:30-10:00 Math (65 min)

April 19-21 5 10:30-12:15 Science (80 min)



Additional Staff Professional Learning Days-Non Student Contact
The Board of Education recently approved converting two student-contact days to
non-student-contact days on the 2021-22 Family Calendar.

We will have another non-student contact day on will take place on Friday, April 22, 2022.

These days will be used by educators to work on planning, assessing student work, data
collection and analysis, and other tasks relevant to their positions that benefit student learning.

Yearbook
Last call to order your student’s 2021/2022 Stober Yearbook. Orders must be placed by
Tuesday, April 5th. Each yearbook comes with two free customizable pages to capture
additional memories. Online ordering is preferred, however, feel free to use the offline order
form below, we will have copies in the office as well. Yearbook orders can not be made through
the fee payment process in Parent Portal. If you are not sure if you have already ordered a
yearbook this year, please call Kandi in the office, or send her an email.
Please click the link below to order your yearbook online.
https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1015470662313079
For offline ordering, please use the form below.
Offline Order Form

SAE–Summer and 22-23 Before & After School Care Information
School Age Enrichment registration is now open for the 2022 Summer and 22-23 School Year.
Please see the fliers below for more information.

2022 Summer Flier
2022-2023 Before & After Care Flier

News from PTA:

﻿Buy your tickets to the 2022 Stober Gala & Auction-it’s a Sock Hop! Available now!
April 29th at 6:00 PM at the Applewood Golf Course. Ticket includes appetizers, dinner,
dessert, two drink tickets, dancing and good times!

Buy your tickets here:

https://stober-pta.memberhub.com/store/items/669321

Why attend the gala?!  Because it’s our biggest fundraiser of the year.
What do PTA donations support?
1. Our teachers!  Helping them stock their classrooms, fulfilling special teacher requests, paying
for teacher appreciation.
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2. Our students!  Providing support for families in need, helping to pay for technology, books,
and educational trainings for teachers.
3. Our community!  Providing community events that bring us together like movie night, winter
wonder craft, the fall festival & more.
Please attend our gala and support our silent auction so that we can continue to support this
amazing neighborhood school. We can’t do it without you. ❤️

For more information or questions please contact Michelle Applegate or Sara Ewing.
Michelle Applegate    ​​​                        Sara Ewing
Gala Chair ​​​​​​                                         PTA President
303-551-5449    ​​​​​                                 ​303-668-1285
Michelle.a.moorman@gmail.com ​​​saraewing@q.com

Save the Date:
Our Spring Movie Night is Friday, May 13th. More details to come.

Thank you,
Anne DiCola
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